Joint Communique #3
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team
September 19, 2024

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on September 19, 2024. The team members
addressed:

Article 10

Continued discussion on Article 10.9 and 10.4.

Health and Welfare

Team reviewed the recommendations from the Health Benefits Committee and came to an agreement
on Health and Welfare for the 2025 year. Watch for upcoming MOU.

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on October 17,
2024.

IBB RUSD/CSEA Joint Negotiations Team

Kyley Ybarra Mike Green
Erin Power Rebecca Scott
Robin Mesa Ana Garcia
Shani Dahl Nina Ingrugio
Erica Square Joy Hurst
Steven Dunlap Jose Ortiz

Yesenia Gutierrez




